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From: John Futini < >
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 4:26 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info
Subject: Re:  Too many houses for Napa.

*External Email*  

 

Hello ABAG,  
   As a longtime  resident, since 1965, I am putting in my "two cents' worth" in regard to 
the 3,816-housing unit order forced upon Napa County.  Napa County is one of the few precious 
areas in which unique ecology and unparalleled natural vistas remain on the periphery of the 
metropolitan bay area.  Nearly 4,000 new housing units will impair the better-quality of life for which 
far too much population growth has already done to most bay area cities and counties.  ABAG needs 
to shelve its above decree.  Thank you for your kind attention.  
Sincerely yours,  
   
John Stephen Futini, .   




